
United Protestant Church Summer Music Series Presents:

The Fish Heads

Wednesday, Sept. 13, 2023   6:00 p.m.
United Protestant Church UCC~ 830 88th Ave W

Join us for a performance by the Duluth based blue-
grass, country and folk band with an affinity for fishing !

Thank you, Mr. D’s  (and fishing friends)
    for sponsoring this concert.

Refreshments following concert. 
There is no admission fee; a good-will offering

 will be taken.. Please call the church 
(218-626-2570) regarding accessability options.


